GERALDEVE

Development Control Planning Services 72 Welbeck Street London W1G OAY
London Borough of Camden Tel. 020 7453 3338

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

FAO: David Fowler

10 December 2014
Qur ref: LIW/NFD/HBR/J10157
Your ref: 2012/4628/P

Dear Sir

Site at Hawley Wharf, Land bounded by Chalk Farm Road, Castlehaven Road, Hawley Road,
Kentish Town Road and Regents Canal, London, NW1
Discharge of Condition 56 (Planning Permission 2012/4628/P)

We write on behalf of our client, Stanley Sidings Limited, enclosing an application for the discharge
of condition 56 attached to planning permission 2012/4628/P.

Condition 56

No development (save for the demolition of 9-11 Hawley Road and any works to facilitate or
in consequence of the delivery of the school on Site B, including the bricking up or
knocking through of railway arches and any temporary works and arrangements) shall
commence until impact studies of the existing water supply infrastructure have been
submitted to, and approved in writing by, the local planning authority in consultation with
Thames Water. The studies should determine the magnitude of any new additional capacity
required in the system and a suitable connection point.

Accordingly, we enclose the following documents submitted via Planning Portal:

- Completed application forms; and
- Impact studies on existing water supply infrastructure prepared by Hoare Lea, dated
09/12/2014.

We look forward to hearing from you shortly. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact either Natalie Davies or Hannah Bryant, of this office.

Gerald Eve LLP




